
December 24, 2021 Update 
 
Due to the current covid situation, the 
decision was made to not have in-person 
services for Friday, Dec. 24 and Sunday, 
Dec. 26.   
 
We will instead be having services over 
zoom and hope you will join us there.   
This is very disappointing, but we are more 
concerned about your health and safety. 
 
We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Very 
Happy New Year!   
 


